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There is absolutely no reason to go back to the archaic ways of in-person voting. This 

measure is a disgrace to the democratic process that Oregon has been spearheading 

by allowing people to submit their votes by mail, not to mention the added costs 

associated with forcing in-person voting. Voting ought to be accessible for everyone 

who is allowed to vote and voting by mail just ensures this is possible. 

 

The DMV, a state of Oregon government authority, already validates the citizenship 

and authority to vote prior to registering a person to vote. Why is this not good 

enough? If you can't trust the government you hired, then you hired the wrong people 

to do the job. 


